
CANCELLATION NOTICE

CITY OF HAWTHORNE
CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION

FOR THE MEETING OF

THURSDAY, JULY 5- 4:30 P.M.

CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS
4455 W. 126TH ST., HAWTHORNE, CA

The July 5, 2012 meeting of the Civil Service Commission has been canceled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is for Thursday, July 19, 2012 at 4:30 p.m. in the City of
Hawthorne Council Chambers.


